M E M O R A N D U M


TO:		Mr. Matt McIntire, Chairperson
		Board Members

FROM:	Randy Poe, Superintendent

DATE:	March 31, 2020

RE:	Steeplechase Elementary School Conveyed to Boone County Finance Corporation- Deed

    
From the direction of the Board Attorney, the real estate previously purchased by the District in anticipation of the future Steeplechase Elementary school needs to be conveyed to the Finance Corporation as part of the school construction bond transaction, as presented.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I recommend the board convey the Steeplechase Elementary real estate to the Boone County Finance Corporation, as presented. 


